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École Boundary School 

Weekly Update 
for September 18-22 

 
Monday 18 Tuesday 19 Wednesday 20 Thursday 21 Friday 22 

Welcome coffee 
for Kindergarten 
parents 8:30-9:15 
 
 
 
 
Collecting toonies 
for Terry Fox all 
week 
 

 
 
After-school 
SPORT CLUB  
(K-3) begins today 
 
 
Collecting toonies 
for Terry Fox all 
week 
 

 
 
Parent Evening 
(Meet the Teacher) 
6pm-7pm 
 
 
Collecting toonies 
for Terry Fox all 
week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Collecting toonies 
for Terry Fox all 
week 
 

Individual photo 
day 
 
Terry Fox Run 
2pm 
 
 
Collecting toonies 
for Terry Fox all 
week 
 

 
A MESSAGE FROM MS. LAROUE and MS. WARDAS 

 
It has been such a pleasure joining the Boundary Community and I thank everyone for your very warm 
welcome!  Ms. Wardas and I enjoyed meeting many families at the Ice Cream Social last night…what a 
great turn out! Huge thanks to our PAC for planning such a fun event.  September is off to a very good 
start and we are very thankful for the kindness and keen energy from the students and staff and know this 
will be a great year. Thank you for your patience as we got up to speed with our communications to 
families – including our “Week at a Glance”. We will be publishing the Boundary WAG every Friday 
before noon this year, so please keep a watchful eye out for it.  
 
We look forward to seeing you again next Wednesday for our “Meet the Teacher” Evening. Teachers will 
run 2 (repeat) sessions (6:00-6:25 and 6:30-6:55) followed by a quick gathering in the gym for parents 
and caregivers at 7:00. Just a friendly reminder that this is an “adult only” evening. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

• September 27 2pm dismissal for Staff Collaboration Day 
• September 27 7-8pm PAC meeting (virtual – link will be sent soon) 
• September 29 Orange Shirt Day (Assembly at 11:00am) 

 
 

School Reminders and Routines 
 

• Slight change to drop off/ school entry routine: Teachers will have classroom doors open 
at 8:51 so students can enter their class upon arrival. Students in classrooms without 
exterior doors will enter through existing access points (side doors) at 8:51. We hope this 
helps to mitigate any issues arising from needing to “line-up” 
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• Please communicate absences by: email to boundary@sd44.ca & teacher(s), school messenger 

or absence line 604-903-3264  
 

• Please complete student forms and return to teacher as soon as possible.  
 

• Safety reminder for students riding scooters: thank you for wearing helmets and thank you for 
walking your scooter while on school property 

• Terry Fox run is rain or shine- please be prepared 
• Terry Fox Donation Page: Boundary Elementary - North Vancouver, BC | Terry Fox School 

Run  We will also be collecting two toonies for Terry starting Monday. Students from Ms. Dale's 
class will circulate at noon before the student lunch time begins. 

 
 

Athletics and Clubs 
 

• Thank you to Ms. Chorney-Wilson, Mr. King, and Ms. Wardas for organizing our Cross-Country 
Running team. Students who are in grade 4-7 and are interested in trail running should see Ms. 
Chorney-Wilson for permission forms 

• The after-school SPORT CLUB for K-3 students will start on Tuesday, September 19th.  
 
 

PAC NEWS 

• Ice Cream Social – Thank you to everyone who supported our school at the Ice Cream Social!	
• Kindergarten Welcome – Monday, Sept. 18 – Kindergarten parents are invited to grab a coffee 

and sweet treat from 8:30-9:15 a.m. in the undercover area.	
• Boundary PAC (virtual) meeting – Wednesday, Sept. 27 – Join us for the Boundary PAC 

meeting from 7-8 p.m. Link to follow shortly. rcsoon@gmail.com	
• Boundary BOOgie – Thursday, Oct. 26 – Halloween dance from 6-8 p.m. More details to follow.	
• FreshSchools – Visit boundarypac.ca to sign up for this platform and stay up-to-date on all 

Boundary-related events and fundraisers.	

 
School Wide Focus 

 
Not Receiving Emails? 
 
Please check you junk mail if you are not receiving emails or you have seen a reduction of emails from 
the school and school district. The district is aware of issues with @Shaw, @Hotmail, and @Yahoo 
accounts having difficulties with MyEd and School Messenger communications. Please check with your 
child’s classroom teacher if you think you’ve missed anything. 
 

CODE OF CONDUCT 
Caring for Self and Others 

Caring for Learning 
Caring for the Environment 
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HELPFUL WEBSITE LINKS 
 
North Vancouver School District Website: click here 
École Boundary School Website: click here 
École Boundary School Plan: click here 
Argyle School Website: click here 
New Reporting resources for parents and caregivers: click here 
North Shore Family Services: click here 
North Vancouver District Public Libraries: click here 
North Vancouver Recreation: click here 
 
 


